
 

REPORT ON BOYS HOSTEL ACTIVITY 

 

LAST GATHERING 

 

2
nd

 June 2022 (Thursday) 

 

Last Gathering for the 2022 (Even) batch, mainly comprising of the 6
th

 Semester students with a 

very few 4
th

 Semester students was organised passionately on the 2
nd

 June, 2022 (Thursday) night at the 

Hall (Common Room) of PUC Boys Hostel. The programme was chaired by Mr. Zohmingliana, 

Monitor. The programme starts with a prayer by Mr. Reuben, Gym incharge. Dr. Lalmuanpuia 

Vanchhawng, Warden addressed the assembly with a handful of words for their further studies and 

career. 

 

 
 

 
 



Countless special items have been observed and enjoyed together including a Special Quiz as 

well as Award Distribution. Speech from the outgoing (Senior-most) and Senior boarders were listened 

together that creates an emotional but even joyful feeling towards the separation of our path and be 

moved on. Finally, after having delicious refreshment, we just say GOODBYE to our beloved moments 

together in the Hostel for this very batch:  The 2022 - Even Semester Senior Most Batch or rather 2019 -

2022 Senior Most Boarders. 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

“Some may come and some may go. Time flies and Life goes on. May success be ahead of your path” 

 

 

 

 

(Dr. LALMUANPUIA VANCHHAWNG) 

Warden, 

Boys Hostel, 

Pachhunga University College. 


